
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 August 2003 

8. CHILDREN’S PLAYGROUND – RADLEY STREET 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the Board’s recommendation to rename the children’s 

playground in Radley Street as “McCombs Memorial Children’s Playground”. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the matter be deferred until a permanent memorial to Andrew Johnson is established in the 

area previously known as “Johnson’s Fishponds”. 
 
 2. To recommend that the children’s playground in Radley Street be renamed “McCombs 

Memorial Children’s Playground” once a memorial to Andrew Johnson has been established.  
 
 3. That the Board engage with local iwi regarding progressing naming part of the Heathcote 

Riverbank as a memorial to Andrew Johnson. 
 
 Refer also to clause 14.1. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


